

QBC Committee Meeting

12 Nov 2024

Present:

Hamish McDonald, Maree Aoake, Lesley Muir, Robbie Caldwell, Vicki Buckham, John MacGillivray, Owen Williams

Apologies:

Peter Henry, Lee Asher-Simpson

Minutes Last meeting: moved Owen/Hamish

Matters Arising:

Nothing to note but need to discuss at our next meeting changing of qualifying sessions from 5 to 4?

Financials: Not discussed

General:

Vicki Buckham nominated to the committee Hamish/Owen

Vice President: Owen

Treasurer: Lesley

Badges: John to look at the Magnetic board to be positioned in clubrooms and badges to be attached for each nights use.

QEC liaison: Maree

General correspondence: Vicki/ Owen

Minutes recorder: Vicki

Bar: Peter

Bridge supplies: John —pens pads, toners etc

Tea and Biscuits: Robbie/ Peter

Director Liason: Hamish

Scorer: Lesley

Dealers: Trish, Daniel and Ruth De La Mare, Lynnette, Gillian, Georgia

Lessons: Lynette

Website: Lee process of investigation

Tournament management: Owen/Hamish

Friday and Teams: Hamish/ Ernie

Trophies: Helen/Georgia

Cashless: payments system Robbie investigating

Xmas prizes: Hamish and Jos

Otago Southland Conference: Hamish

2025 Events: Owen

Signing Authority: Lesley, Hamish and Robbie moved Vicki/Maree

Moved by Vicki, seconded by Maree that all players keep a space in their bridge books for beginners/newbies.

The meeting closed at 6.45 pm

Signed:.....

Date:.....